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Teal Salmon Butty 

SMFA Bulletin: 25th June 2021 

Message from the Headteacher:   

 

Happy Friday everyone! It has been an exciting, fun-filled week at 

school this week.  

 

I enjoyed seeing Oliver Jeffers take part in some outdoor learning. 

They went minibeast hunting around the school and discovered 

centipedes, beetles and even a huge spider (well done Miss Gunner 

for staying calm when the spider ran towards her)!  

 

Roald Dahl and Judith Kerr have been making lots of money this week 

selling lemonade and ice pops for our school Enterprise project. 

Which class will earn the most money? We will let you know when 

all the classes have finished selling their things!  

 

I’ve also had many children visiting me over the past couple of weeks 

to collect their prizes for earning many dojo points- keep up the 

excellent work everyone.  

 

We really enjoyed our Sports Festival on Wednesday afternoon. 

Below are a few pictures from the event! 

 

House Points 

Owls 
6851 

Panthers 
6908 

Dragons 
6684 

Dolphins 
6737 

 

 

Attendance  

 

100% Attendance Winner of £20 

Amazon Voucher: The Collins 

Family  

Julia Donaldson 81% 

Judith Kerr 83% 

Oliver Jeffers 95% 

Roald Dahl 82% 

Enid Blyton 89% 

Jacqueline Wilson 84% 

Michael Morpurgo 84% 

J K Rowling 81% 

Michael Rosen 82% 

 

COVID NOTIFICATIONS 

 

If any of any of our children at SMFA are 

unfortunate enough to have a positive 

COVID test or need to self-isolate please 

do let the school know by completing this 

online form. Thank you ☺   

mailto:Frobisher.Admin@smfa.org.uk
http://www.smfa.org.uk/
https://forms.office.com/Pages/DesignPage.aspx?fragment=FormId%3DEGorfMwEtEi30d9QFOXXNNtwiP7j1QJFoCquNfgEu8dUOU9UUUNXTzQzMkhYT0JKMlRDVTA1UkRISi4u


   
 

   
 

 
 

I hope you all have a lovely weekend.  

 

Thank you for your ongoing support. 

Miss Debbie Conroy 

 


